JOANNE HAYES-WHITE EDWIN M. LEE
CHIEF OF DEPARTMENT MAYOR
SAN FRANCISCO FIRE DEPARTMENT
CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO
MEMORANDUM
TO: Andrea Ausberry, Assistant Clerk
Land Use and Economic Development Committee

FROM: Joanne Hayes-White, Chief of Department

DATE: January 24, 2014

RE: Legislation Introduced, January 7, 2014

Board of Supervisors File Number 131232

Dear Ms. Ausberry,

Thank you for forwarding your memo dated January 17, 2014 regarding Legislation
introduced by the Department of Public Works at the Board of Supervisors’ Land Use
and Economic Development Committee on January 7, 2014 (File No. 131232).

The Fire Department has no objection except to advise that Fire Department Access
(Apparatus and Operations), as well as hydrant clearances and relocations need to be
approved by the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission and the San Francisco Fire
Department.

Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Assistant
Deputy Chief Michie Wong at 558-3320.

Thank you.
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